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/nier-department Correspondence

Jggjgà From

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.m^t'LIao*W/

Principal and Vice-Chancellor ;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. June 2| 1953•

Dean Sinclair Laird, 
Macdonald College P*0 P. Q.* »

Dear Dean Laird,

The Principal asks me to aay that

he will be present at the Closing Exercises on Thursday,

June 8th. It is doubtful whether Lady Currie will

accompany him.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal


